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24th February 2023 
 

Owl Visit – Monday 13th March  
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 
We are very excited to have booked a visit from the UK Owl and Raptor Centre on Monday 
13th March.  
 
An experienced team of handlers will bring their passion for birds of prey into our school hall 
with the help of their team of owls and raptors. The children will have an unforgettable close-
up encounter with their birds as they fly directly over the tops of their heads. Accompanying 
every bird will be an interactive talk, covering their basic adaptations, habitat, diet and much 
more. 
 
Each class will spend 30 minutes with the owls.   
 
The cost of the visit is £3.30 per child, is payable via SchoolMoney and should be paid by 
Monday 6th March please. 
 
We hope the children will share our excitement in seeing the owls at such close proximity! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Tweedley, Miss Bovington and Miss Jeanes 
 
 

 
 

There is no obligation to contribute and no one will be excluded because parents are either unwilling or unable to pay. 
However, if parents are reluctant to support this activity it may have to be cancelled. 

If your child is in receipt of PP funding, please feel free to speak to the office or send us an email. 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

